
I work with many small businesses around the region and have heard from them that an increase in 
minimum wage will be harmful to their success.  I believe them and I hope you do to.  Our state depends 
on small business and they are doing their best to be good employers.  Please don’t pass more 
legislation that will harm the backbone of our state.   
 
I urge you to vote no on minimum wage increases.   
 
Char Shinn 
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